
 
 

  
‘The Church in the High Street’ 

Welcome to 
New Malden 

Methodist 
Church 

 
 

Sunday 6th May 2018 

Sixth Sunday of Easter 
  
 10.30am All Age Worship led by Mrs Jilly Bridges 
  

WELCOME 
 

 
It is good to have you with us today, sharing in our Worship.  If you are a 
visitor, new to the area, or just beginning to attend this Church, we hope 
you will feel at home, and that you will come again. 
 
Tea or coffee is served in the Welcome Area after morning Worship.  
Please stay so that we can get to know one another. 
 

So that we may keep in touch, please fill in your details on the 
Welcome card in the church chairs.  There is also a Welcome pack 
available in the Welcome Area listing all our regular events. 
 
If you would find it helpful to use a Korean-English Bible, these are 
available in the Church – please ask one of the stewards. 

 
 
 

THIS WEEK, beginning Sunday 6th May 
TUESDAY    7.00pm Junior Badminton 
 7.30pm Meeting Point – ‘A Few of our Favourite Things’ 
WEDNESDAY 10.30am Wednesday Fellowship 
 2.00pm Home Instead Memory Café 
THURSDAY 8.00pm Church Council Meeting 
FRIDAY 7.30pm 3 Fs at the Knowles’ 
SATURDAY 10.00am Coffee Bar – Amnesty 
 10.15am Saturday Prayers  
SUNDAY 13th May 
 10.30am Morning Worship led by Mr David Fullbrook 
 12.00noon Christian Aid Lunch 
 

Churches Together in Malden – This week’s PRAYER THEMES 
The Study Primary School             Kingston Bereavement Services 
 

CHURCH FAMILY NEWS  
Please pray for any you know who are in hospital, bereaved or unwell, or 
who are going through a difficult time. 
 
Shirley Stewart is currently having a period of respite care at Sunrise of 
Esher (42 Copsem Lane KT10 9HJ, telephone 01372 410000).  She would be 
grateful for any visitors. 
 
John King’s memorial service will be held here on Monday 14th May at 
11.00am following a cremation at Kingston at 9.30am.  More details will 
follow next week. 
 
A message from Jane Bennett 
It was so uplifting to worship once again with you all last Sunday – I have 
been missing you!  All our prayers are being answered – I am well on the 
way to full recovery now, with physical help from friends and neighbours, 
and a few adaptations at home.   
Walking unaided for any distance is not possible yet, but I will get about 
more when my car comes home from Bracknell.  Meanwhile, friends’ 
wheels are much appreciated as are visits and phone calls.  Thank you.  
Jane B 
 



The Church collection for 29th April 2018 was £469.07 plus a weekly 
average of £641 in direct giving.  The Organ Fund increased by £531.10. 

 
 

MEETING POINT 
A Few of our Favourite Things – a musical evening led by Alison and Peter. 
Come and join with Meeting Point on Tuesday May 8th  7.30 for 8pm to 
enjoy some light- hearted old favourites. Audience participation may be 
required... 
 

3 F's 
Next meeting is this coming Friday,11th May at our home.  If you intend to 
come can you please let us know---020 8549 5963  
or d.knowles2008@gmail.com.      Susan and David Knowles 
 

CHURCH COUNCIL MEETING 
The next meeting of the church council will be on THURSDAY 10th May at 8pm in 
the sanctuary. All are welcome to attend. Members of the church council, if you 
are unable to attend and wish this to be recorded please send me your apologies. 
         Robert Elves 
  

CHRISTIAN AID LUNCH 
There will be a bread and cheese lunch in the 
Lower Hall next Sunday after the service in aid of 
Christian Aid to which everyone is welcome.  There 
is a sign-up on the noticeboard. 
The quizzes are still available! 
 

SUNDAY 20th MAY – Lots going on! 
 
PENTECOST 
Sunday 20th May is Pentecost, the colour for which is red so please feel free 
to dress accordingly! 
This service will also be our Annual Church Meeting.  Please see the 
Welcome Area for copies of the Annual Report. 
 
Also on 20th May, Praise in the Park.  See poster and overleaf for details  

 

 
PRAISE IN THE PARK 
All are invited to join in with this year’s Praise in the Park on Sunday 20th 
May.  Bring a picnic and take part in workshops from 12.30, share in a 
praise service at 2.00pm, games and fellowship.  
  

SATURDAY COFFEE BARS 
There are several vacancies throughout the Summer to man the coffee bar 
on a Saturday.  Please would you seriously consider taking this opportunity 
to raise money for a charity of your choice and to maintain our key position 
in the regular Saturday morning schedule of many members of the 
community.  If you do not feel you can run your own coffee bar, perhaps 
you could help someone else?  Please see Sarah to find out more or book a 
slot!  The full list of the next few months is in the Welcome Area. 
 

All Saints Kingston Topical Lunch 
Thursday 17 May.  ‘Keeping Kingston town centre safe and welcoming, day 
and night’.  Introduced by Chief Inspector PENNY MILLS of Kingston Police 
and PAUL RIORDAN of Kingston First.   Ask questions - share your views – 
join in the discussion.   Lunch at the ASK East End Café from 12:00 pm – or 
bring your own sandwiches.  Talk starts at 1:00 pm.  Finishes 1:45 pm.        
 

 
 

 
This week’s Church flowers have been kindly donated by Sue Knowles and 
arranged by Pam Wardley. 

 
 

Church contact information – website www.newmaldenmethodistchurch.com 
Revd Karl Rutlidge (Minister) 020 8942 0333 karl.rutlidge.@methodist.org.uk 
  n/a Monday and Friday 
Mrs Sarah Moore (Administrator) 020 8942 1288 nmmc@hotmail.co.uk 
       (Mon & Weds 10.00am- 2.00pm) 

Mrs Julia Morton (Family Worker) 020 8942 1288 nmmcyw@hotmail.co.uk 
Mrs Julie Haines (Senior Steward) 020 8395 0202 jahaines2@hotmail.com 
Notices sheet entries to nmmc@hotmail.co.uk or 020 8942 1288 or  
Lay Worker pigeonhole by 2.00pm Thursday 
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